

Phi Delta Kappa @ Stony Brook University General Membership Meeting

Sponsored by the School of Professional Development

"The New APPR: New Expectations/New Challenges in Assessing Educator Performance"

The Annual Professional Performance Review (APPR) regulation affects nearly everyone working in K-12 education—new teachers, tenured teachers, and all pupil personnel service providers. At the April PDK meeting, **Dr. Joan Daly-Lewis** and **Dr. Lorna Lewis** will demystify the APPR.

The presentation will include:

- Overview of the statute
- Challenges related to the process
- Implications for building teacher and administrator expertise
- · How the APPR may affect changes in district policy.

Light refreshments will be served.

Date and Time: Thursday, April 7, 2011 at 6:00pm

Place: Wang Center, Room 201.

Stony Brook University—Main Campus

RSVP: marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu

All ARE WELCOME!!

Please join us for this informative presentation.

Free to Members | Non-Members \$10

(Membership applications will be accepted at sign-in table)